6th March 2017

Dear Choir Parents

I am enclosing a letter from Hereford Cathedral School with some important information. We are in the very fortunate position of having been invited to join them for a lively workshop with the prestigious King's Singers on Wednesday 15th March during the afternoon followed by a concert in the Cathedral in the evening.

I should be grateful if you could pick your child up from school and arrange to have him/her dropped off at the big gates adjacent to Pizza Express outside the Cathedral by 1.15pm where Mrs Oakley will meet them.

Please collect your child from Mrs Broadbridge inside the Cathedral at 2.40pm promptly. (if you have other children at Mordiford, let us know if you would like us to mind them until you are able to collect.)

Pupils will then need to be back at the Cathedral at 6.40pm ready for the concert. Mrs Oakley will be waiting beside the allocated pupil seats. Please wear smart school uniform.

We will be singing one piece which the children have been rehearsing but they will be able to hear the other performers during the concert in the evening.

Unfortunately, Mrs Oakley will not be available for the whole of the afternoon rehearsal due to a family funeral, however, Mrs Broadbridge will be the main point of contact for the afternoon.

This is such an exciting opportunity for our pupils that I would urge you, if you are free, to book a ticket (subject to availability) at the special price of £10.00. These are available on a first come first served basis as explained in Mr Evans's letter.

The concert is expected to end between 8.30 and 9.00pm. Mrs Oakley will stay with the children in their seats until they are collected by you.

Please speak to Mrs Oakley if there are any questions.

Yours sincerely

Richard Foster Deputy Head Teacher